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FUTURE EVENTS 

Mar 6 - District Anchor Power 
Hour and Installation 

Mar 8 - Club Meeting with  
GAL speaker

Message from our President
Hello Pilots and Happy March 

Top O’ the Day to You and 
March Greetings Pilots!  Did 
you know that the colors that 
represent this month are also 

the colors that represent Pilot International? 
Yes indeed! Green represents life and vigor 
and Gold represents the sincerity of  purpose. 
 Cheers to Daylight Saving Time beginning on March 14th and 
the First Day of  Spring is on the 20th! 
May love and laughter light your days and warm your heart and 
home, 
May good and faithful friends be yours wherever you may roam, 
May peace and plenty bless your world with joy that long 
endures, 
May all life’s passing seasons bring the best to you and yours. 
In Pilot Friendship, 

Annette

Mallory  -Eight Years (February)

Terri Sue -  March 16 
Jane - March 19 

Charlotte - March 28

May your glass be ever full. 
May the roof  over your head be always strong. 
And may you be in heaven half  an hour before the 
devil knows you're dead. 	 	   ~ Irish Blessing

http://www.tallahasseepilot.org
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 Pilot International
100 Year Anniversary Challenge 

Registration for the 2021 Pilot International Annual Convention 
and Leadership Conference is open.  The staff, Executive 
Committee, Convention Planning Committee and 100-Year 
Committee have been busy planning a celebration to remember.  

V i s i t t h e P i l o t w e b s i t e , h t t p : / / p i n . m e m b e r c l i c k s . n e t / m e s s a g e 2 / l i n k /
1ef37de7-0fd6-4283-94fc-224f845b3840/2, to register. 
We want all of  you to celebrate 100 Years of  Pilot Service with us in Atlanta, July 7–10, 2021.  
The club with the most First Timers and the club with the most Members Attending the 100 Year 
Anniversary Convention will be recognized in Atlanta, have their picture in the Pilot Log and receive $100. 

http://pin.memberclicks.net/message2/link/1ef37de7-0fd6-4283-94fc-224f845b3840/2
http://pin.memberclicks.net/message2/link/1ef37de7-0fd6-4283-94fc-224f845b3840/2
http://pin.memberclicks.net/message2/link/1ef37de7-0fd6-4283-94fc-224f845b3840/2
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Florida District

 Pilot International Founders Fund

The Florida District Anchors, unfortunately, were not able to 
have their annual convention this year due to the pandemic.  
We took a survey and most of  the clubs are not allowed to 
travel or go on any field trips.  So, on March 6, the date of  
what would have been their convention, they will be having a 
Power Hour, starting at 1:00 p.m.  This is what they will be 
discussing/doing: 
(1) Introduction of  the Florida District Anchor board 
(2) Workshops, presented by a few of  the clubs, stating how 
they have been able to continue through the pandemic, and 
what they have accomplished   
(3) Presentation of  Awards 
(4) Guest speaker, Charlotte Edenfield, who will speak about 
the scholarship houses and what is available to the Anchors 
for scholarships 
(5) Videos of  the three newly elected officers (elections will 
be held Feb 26-Mar 1, which is before the Power Hour on 
March 6) 

(6) Installation of  2021-2022 District Anchor board and 
announcement of  the 2022 Convention theme 
(7) A group Zoom picture 
(8) Lip Sync from a few of  the clubs (theme Anchors Undercover)   

The delegates have been sent the information that they will be voting on 
the proposed 2021-2022 budget, proposed Standing Rule amendment 
and for the 2021-2022 officers.  They are voting electronically and the 
results will be tallied on March 2nd.   

The District Officers have worked very hard this year, to continue to do 
what is best for the District Anchors.  

The deadline for all Heritage Garden brick orders  is March 15th, in order for the bricks to be 
installed by International Convention. You can find the link to the brick order form here: https://
www.pilotinternational.org/wp-content/uploads/2019-Brick-Order-Form.pdf. You can print the 
form and mail it in with a check, or fax it to me at the office at 478-477-6978. Please note that they 
cannot ensure any brick orders received after March 15 will be installed in time for the 
International Convention, so if  you want to order a brick, send your order in ASAP.

http://pin.memberclicks.net/message2/link/1ef37de7-0fd6-4283-94fc-224f845b3840/12
http://pin.memberclicks.net/message2/link/1ef37de7-0fd6-4283-94fc-224f845b3840/12
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 How We Keep Busy

 Pick Me Up made possible by a PIFF grant
Annette, Kristie, Claire and Wendy presented the four sensory 
room items to Jane Floyd-Bullen (principal) and Joy Delaney 
(Occupational Therapist) at the Gretchen Everhart School.  We 
were fortunate to receive a matching grant of  $1,037 from Pilot 
International Founders Fund (PIFF) to help us with this project.  
The equipment will be used by all of  the school’s students to aid 
with core strengthening, vestibular stimulation and tactile 
stimulation.

Kristie  - our Club Ambassador 
Annette presented Kristie with her certificate and a yellow rose.  
Because we were together at Gretchen Everhart School, the 
presentation took place  on their school grounds in front of  their 
school mascot.
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